TOWN OF ASHLAND CITY
Parks Advisory Board
Date: October 15, 2024
Minutes

Call to Order

Michael Smith called the meeting to order at 6:02 pm

Roll Call

Present: Michael Smith, Renee Cannon, Brandy King, Sammy Naquin
Absent: Matthew Waldron

Approval of agenda

Brandy King made a motion to approve, Sammy Naquin seconded motion, approved by all

Approval of minutes

Sammy Naquin made a motion to approve, Brandy King seconded motion, approved by all

Partner reports

Soccer — Renee Cannon reported that soccer is going well. Pictures will were last weekend, night
games were on 10/05 and tournaments will be 10/26.

Baseball ~ AC Clark reported that Fall baseball is at the end of their season.

Softball — Out of season.

Basketball — none

Football —~ AC Clark reported that football has 1 more game then the playoffs.

Parks Reports

AC Clark reported that everything is good in the parks. He reported that he had a meeting with
TDOT and Kimberly Horne today and we are still on hold waiting on paperwork.

Old Business

Music on Main

AC Clark reported that the event went well, there were no major issues. He reported that he did
talk to vendors and attendees about the location of the event and received mixed on which they
prefer,

Renee Cannon mentioned that we might want to look at having the event go down Cumberland
Street. AC Clark said we would need to look into power if we went that route.

Howl-O-Ween/Movie

Renee Cannon reported that we have 13 trunk or treat vendors. She reported that since there are
12 story book stops that she would fike to have 40 vendors. She said she would get the list from
last year and see if we can get a couple more signed up.

Christmas Parade

Renee Cannon reported that the Christmas Committee met before the Parks Advisory board and
the committee picked the awards, the lineup for the parade and timeline. She reported that she
would get the list of judges and Santas sent over to Mayor Greer. The committee plans to meet
again November 19,

Parks Advisory
Board By-Laws

Michael Smith asked that this be tabled in Matt Waldron can attend for discussion.

New Business

None

Other ltems

Board

Renee Cannon inquired about why this is an advisory board and not a regular board. Michael
Smith reported the differences and why the board was created as an advisory board. The
Advisory Board members reported that they would like to see this board do more than it is
currently doing.

Renee Cannon asked Sammy Naquin to have a proposed list of duties and by-laws that we could
look over at the next meeting and possibly start taking steps to make this a board instead of
advisory board. Sammy Naquin said he would look into getting the proposed duties and bylaws
written out.

Adjournment

Next meeting is scheduled for November 19th. Sammy Naguin made a motion to adjourn at

~15pm, Brandy King seconded motion, approved by/aq. P
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